
General Meeting — Thursday November 4th  

Our next general meeting is Thursday November 4th at 
7:00 pm. Join us on Zoom for HPCA news including an 
update from State Delegate Carl Jackson and a crime 
report from Baltimore County Police.  David Bayer from 
Baltimore County Department of Public Works will 
provide information about the progress of the Herring 
Run Relief Sewer project and the status of the restoration 
plans for the Park. 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/9020128043?
pwd=c2RsWHk2LzNkc3VpVVkwT2J3Rjk1UT09 
 
Meeting ID: 902 012 8043 
Passcode: 2522 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,9020128043# US (Washington DC)  

The annual elections for the board of directors of HPCA 
will be held at this meeting. The HPCA board welcomes 
new members! This is a great opportunity to give back to 
your neighborhood and serve the community. The 
descriptions for the positions will be posted on Nextdoor 
and the Harford Park website. 

www.harfordpark.org/association 

HPCA is also looking for people to help with the website, 
social media, newsletter distribution, membership and 
other activities. No board membership required! Contact 
us at info@harfordpark.org to volunteer. 

Note: to vote at the November general meeting, your 
membership dues must be up to date. Dues are $10 per 
person  per year.  Please mail or drop off your dues and 
membership form to 2522 Linwood Rd or sign up online 
with PayPal. 

www.harfordpark.org/association/membership 
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Website: www.harfordpark.org 

Email Address: info@harfordpark.org 
Mailing list: www.harfordpark.org/mailing-list 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/harfordpark 

Join us on Nextdoor:   

For an invitation to join, email 

nextdoor@harfordpark.org 

Join the Harford Park Community Association to support your 
neighborhood and all the events and activities you see here 
 
Residence Address __________________________________ 

Member 1   _________________________________________ 

Member 2   _________________________________________ 

Phone          _________________________________________ 

Email      _________________________________________ 

Dues: _____ # of Members x $10/member = ______ Total Dues 
 
Drop off or mail this form to 2522 Linwood Road, Parkville Maryland 21234 or 
sign up online at www.harfordpark.org/association/membership/ 

Halloween Party & Scavenger Hunt Saturday Oct. 30th  
Join us for our 9th annual Halloween Party & Scavenger 
Hunt. There will be pumpkin decorating, crafts, food, fun 
and of course the neighborhood scavenger hunt! The fun 
starts Saturday October 30th at 12:00 p.m.  

To join the scavenger hunt, please be there by 12:30 
p.m. Scavenger hunt participants may walk, run, bicycle, 
or use any other way to get around the neighborhood 
that meets their mobility needs but if you choose to 
drive, please drive carefully and look out for the other 
participants! 

www.harfordpark.org/halloween-scavenger-hunt 

Stream Cleanup—Saturday November 6th  

Join your neighbors from 9 a.m. to noon on Saturday 
November 6th for our Harford Park Stream Cleanup held 
in partnership with Gunpowder Valley Conservancy. We 
will meet at the community building at 2522 Linwood Rd 
to sign in and pick up gloves and trash bags.  

Minors may participate in stream clean-ups, but at least 
one parent/legal guardian must accompany their child. 
Students may earn service learning hours. The event will 
be held in the event of light rain; a rain date of 11/7 will 
only be used for severe weather on 11/6. For more 
information, contact Cathy Thompson at 
president@harfordpark.org   

https://www.harfordpark.org/events/stream-clean 

Harford Park to receive two raised crosswalks 

Baltimore County Traffic Engineering has approved two 
new raised crosswalks for our neighborhood to be 
completed this school year. They will be located at Park 
Drive and Taylor Avenue and at Glendale Road and Old 
Harford Road. While these raised crosswalks do make it 
safer for pedestrian crossing, they do so passively by 
slowing down traffic and increasing visual cues. 
Questions about this project should be directed to Keith 
Link at wlink@baltimorecountymd.gov. 

Don’t forget to check for the latest HPCA news and 
events at any of the sources below. 
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